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Teacher: Becky 
Learning Support: Jess, Sarah and Courtney 

Care Assistant: Jo  
Happy New Year!  

We hope you have all had a fabulous  
Christmas. 

Our Nursery team is here to help and            
support you. 

Please feel free to ask any questions or let us 
know any information that might support your 

child. 

 
 

Curriculum: We are learning… 

Our topic this term is:  People who help us 

We will be using these texts: Peepo, Postman Bear and Maisy goes to Nursery 

We will be learning the rhymes: 5 currant buns, 5 little Speckled frogs and 5 Green Bottles 

 We will work with the children to develop their communication skills through Speech and Language activities and build up their     

tolerance to different experiences and learn through a sensory approach.  

 

 

                                                           

            
                                                           
  
 

SALT 
Our Speech and Language 

story is  

‘There’s a rumble in the jungle’ 

 

This half term we will be working with the 

children to: 

 

• Continue to learn our routines  

• Communicate using objects of          

reference/symbols/ words 

• Explore new areas  and activities 

• Develop our sensory  tolerances 

through messy play 

• Learning what we like to do and what 

needs more practice 


